

## Council of Neighbors and Organizations 309 S. Cascade Avenue Colorado Springs, Colorado 80903

## **Board of Directors**

Dave Munger executive director Jan Doran president emeritus Rick Hoover interim president Molly Merry secretary Diann Butlak treasurer Rachel Beck Bruce Hutcheson Liz Rockwell

**Advisory Committee** 

Lisa Bachman Bachman PR
Tom Binnings Summit
Economics
Welling Clark Exelis
Dirk Draper Regional
Business Alliance
Stephannie Finley University of
Colorado Colorado Springs
Jeff Greene City of Colorado
Springs
Kristy Milligan Rocky Mountain
PBS
CJ Moore Kaiser Permanente

July 8, 2015

Brett Lacey, Fire Marshall City of Colorado Springs Colorado Springs, CO

Dear Brett,

On behalf of the Council of Neighbors and Organizations, I am pleased to endorse your efforts to remove the significant threat posed to residents and neighborhoods by the currently unregulated production of hash oil in Colorado Springs.

It is very important that the City move quickly to close the gap in protection from the risk of the production of hash oil in neighborhoods.

CONO supports your efforts and, specifically, the proposed ordinance to regulate the production of hash oil.

Thanks very much for your work in this area.

Please let me know if CONO can be of any assistance on this issue.

Best regards

Victoria Stone

Fred Veitch Nor'wood

Dave Munger Executive Director